
  

Parkside	Elementary	School	•	Septemr	28,	2017	

		
u  January	11 	 	Report	cards	go	home	
u  January	15 	 	MLK	Holiday	(NO	SCHOOL)	
u  January	29	and	31 	Vision	to	Learn	Screening	

Connect	with	Parkside	and	Principal	Foster.		REMIND	is	
an	easy	way	to	stay	informed	and	be	able	to	receive	

convenient	text	updates	directly	to	your	phone.		This	is	
convenient,	easy,	and	very	helpful	with	important	

school-wide	informaTon	&	updates.	

Text	the	message:		@gfa82	
To	the	number	81010	

Join	Us	On	“REMIND”	

Vision	to	Learn	
Atlanta	Public	Schools,	in	coordinaTon	with	Vision	
To	Learn,	will	offer	vision	screenings,	eye	exams,	
and,	if	necessary,	glasses	for	your	child.	We	are	
excited	to	say	that	your	school,	Parkside,	has	
been	selected	to	be	served	in	January	of	this	
school	year.	These	services	will	be	provided	in	
school	at	no	cost	to	you.		
	
Please	return	Opt	Out	Form	if	you	DO	
NOT	want	your	child	to	parTcipate.	

Upcoming	Events	

Parkside	Elementary	School	•	January	11,	2018	

404-802-4100 • atlantapublicschools.us/Parkside 
  

Reminders	
Parents	and	Guardians,	if	you	would	like	to	

conference	with	you	child’s	teacher,	please	make	
an	appointment	with	the	teacher.	During	the	
hours	of	7:45	to	2:30	conferences	will	occur	
during	non-instrucTonal	Tmes	such	as	the	
teacher’s	planning	period,	during	lunch,	or	

before	or	a[er	school.		It	is	extremely	important	
that	we	do	not	interrupt	the	learning	

environment.			
	

All	students	are	to	be	supervised	at	all	Tmes.		
Please	do	not	drop	your	child	off	in	front	of	the	
school	before	7:30am.			The	students	cannot	

enter	the	building	unTl	7:30am.		Thanks	for	your	
cooperaTon	and	helping	to	keep	our	students	

safe	at	all	Tmes.	

Happy	New	YEAR!	A	child's	reading	
skills	are	important	to	their	success	in	
school	and	work.	In	addiTon,	reading	
can	be	a	fun	and	imaginaTve	acTvity	
for	children,	which	opens	doors	to	all	
kinds	of	new	worlds	for	them.	Reading	
and	wriTng	are	important	ways	we	use	

language	to	communicate.	
	

Read	a	Book	or	TWO	or	THREE	




